
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 21st January 2017 
 
 
Please be advised that Mirvac will be undertaking existing services and geotechnical investigation 
works on Locomotive Street over the next 2 weeks.  
 
The works will commence on Tuesday 24th January and will be completed by Saturday 4th February. 
There will be one lane closed during the works. This lane closure will alternate between the Southern 
lane and the northern lane.  
 
Access to loading docks for deliveries will be maintained at all times. Traffic control will be in place at 
all times.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at atp.communications@mirvac.com  

 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
Kim 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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